
Cote, Alex 

From: Sylvia Sullivan <rsssm@maine.rr.com> 

Sent: Friday, Februaiy 2, 2024 3:35 PM 
To: SLG 
Subject: LD 2101 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I am writing in support of LD 2101 and asking the Legislature to pass the 
bill for many reasons. I am a lifelong Mainer, having lived on various 
lakes in Southern Maine during my lifetime. What l see often happening to 

our lakes is a disgrace. Trees are cut, shorelines removed or altered, 
lawns put in, all to make one's property more "valuable" . These property 

owners try to outlast the town in hopes the town will run out of money. 
Shoreline ordinances need to be upheld and municipalities should be financially supported in recovering legal fees, fines, 

and associated costs. 
Passage of LD 2101 will dojust that and keep Maine the "way it always has 
been and should be" . I hope you see it that way also. 

Sincerely, 

Sylvia Sullivan 

55 Stark Cove Road 

Raymond, Maine 04071 
207-239-6010
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